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February 9, 1998

Paymentt is duc by February 23, 1998. If you do not remit payment on or before this date,
the Commission will refer this matter to the Comptroller’s Office for further collection efforts.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (850) 413-6185.

Sincerely,

Cleveland F I
Staff Attomney

CFlw/dr

cc:  Division of Records and Reporting
Division of Water and Wastewater (Dewberry, Gilchrist)
Division of Administration (Sewell, Lake)
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